
  
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Friend of the School, 

Tickets for our musical ‘Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat’ are now available to 
purchase at the links below.  

Full instructions on how to purchase these online tickets are available in the video clip below.   

Please select the link for the date you wish to see the show – Tuesday 4th June at 1.30pm or 
Wednesday 5th June at 7pm or Thursday 6th June at 7pm. 

Tuesday – https://annalongpresbyterian.churchsuite.com/events/avzd5zdv 

Wednesday – https://annalongpresbyterian.churchsuite.com/events/gdovkmzg 

Thursday – https://annalongpresbyterian.churchsuite.com/events/y53nrv80 

Doors will open 30 minutes before the start of the show and entry is only through the Main Front 
doors.   

The Matinee show on Tuesday will be priced at £7 and the Evening performances on Wednesday 
and Thursday will be priced at £8.  Due to the booking system, we are unable to set up different 
prices for adults and children, but the ticket prices have been averaged out. 

You can watch the purchasing help video at https://youtu.be/gV16Zy1NeHQ. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Philip Chambers 
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